
FY 2023-2024 Officers 

Faithful  Friar Fr. Brian C. Alford  *  Faithful Navigator  Anthony W Schmillen  *  Faithful Comptroller  Darrell  L. Roll  *  

Faithful Captain and Color Corps Commander  Robert A. Bentel  *  Faithful Admiral  Lambert P. Fleck IV  *  Faithful Purser  Dale J. Smith  *   
Faithful Pilot David M. Haley  *  Faithful Scribe Timothy P. Kennedy  *  Faithful Inner Sentinel Charles W. Fagan  *  Faithful Outer Sentinel Andrew S. Adams  *  

Faithful One Year Trustee Charles R. Muller  *   Faithful Two Year Trustee  John R. Bockrath  *  Faithful Three Year Trustee  Brian T Huber  * 

Knights of Columbus 

FOURTH DEGREE 

BISHOP GRIFFIN ASSEMBLY # 0201 

Post Office Box 8831  

    Springfield, Illinois 62791-8831 January 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Jan 9, 2024 
6:00 PM – Soup/Chili Mtg 

St Peter Parish Center 
711 So. 6th St 

Petersburg, IL 62675 
 

Honor Guard for 2023 / 2024 
Dec 25, arrive 11:30 pm Midnight Mass, 
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception, 
Springfield 
 

SK Rob Bentel, Color Corps Commander 
********************************************* 
Happy Birthday / Anniversary  
Member/Spouse Birthdays:  

Barb Schmidt 1/2; Gregory Crowder 1/8; 
Deacon Dennis W. Baker 1/9; Limey A 
Nargelenas 1/11;  Stephen M Kehoe 1/13;  
Aaron K Kuehl 1/13; Damond W. Boatwright 
1/16; Michael A Costa 1/17;  Msgr. John A. 
Renken, P. H. 1/18; Vincent A Nadalini 1/20; 
Mark E Thompson 1/20;  Michael T Ludvigsen 
Jr 1/24; Paul S Gewartowski 1/25; Mary Jo 
Huber 1-30; Charles R Serati 1/30; Christina 
Kirchgesner 1/31. 

Anniversaries:  
William & Clementine Sodan 1/20;  

Steve & Maryanna Crow 1/31. 

*************************************************** 

Deaths: SK Robert Zueck, Council 896, 12-11-2023 
Honorary Life: none 
Sir Knight of the Month: SK Bernie Mennemeyer 
2023 Dues Notices were emailed out o/a 12 Dec 
2022. Those without emails got hard copy in the 
mail. Second notices will go out o/a 15 Jan 2023 
Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity Reports are 
due by mid-January 2024 to capture activity for 
2023. 
 

Happy New Year! Stay 

Healthy and Warm! 
 

 

From the Faithful Navigator 
 

Sir Knights, 
 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas!  I hope 
you are able to celebrate the birth of 
Christ with your loved ones.  Safe 
travels to all who will be going to and 
fro. 
 
May the New Year bring you much 
happiness and prosperity. 
 
Our next meeting will be at the St. 
Peter’s Parrish Center in Petersburg, 
January 9, 2024, at 6pm.  This is our 
chili and soup supper.  We can’t wait 
to try all the delicious recipes. 
 
 

Vivat Jesus! 
SK Anthony Schmillen,  
Faithful Navigator 
**************************************************** 

Sir Knights Ladies Auxiliary  
 

Ladies, 
 

I hope everyone receives many blessings 
during the Christmas season and has a 
safe, healthy and happy New Year! We will 
plan to have a short meeting in January in 
Petersburg.  I hope to see many of you at 
that meeting. 
 

Barb Schmidt, 
President, Ladies Auxiliary 
********************************************* 

 


